After the challenging blur of a year that was 202h

we wish you and yours .eaceful & happy festive se

Here's to 2021 being much less "interesting".....

. -
Caroline, Martine, Kat & Kim

The office will close at end of business on Wednesday 23 December & re-open Monday 4 January 2021

As ever, the emergency mobile number is available on the office answering machine should you have an urgent enquiry over the break.



